Carher Biligal. IN ISPAN CENTRAL VO 14 3 N2 THATES

Vol. II - No. 44 1976 07 09

1) RESIGNATION OF OUR BURSAR

Mr. Len Berg has decided that the pastures are greener on the other side of the Inlet. Consequently, he leaves the College on 07 31 to become Secretary/Treasurer of the North Vancouver School District. His friendly helpfulness will be much missed by everyone with whom he has worked, but I'm sure you all join me in wishing him every success in his new appointment.

J.D.B.

2) COLLEGE COUNCIL

The next regular Council Meeting is scheduled for the evening of Monday, July 12, 1976, 19:00, 6th floor, Regional Office.

R.F.C.

3) ENGINEERING AND CUSTODIAL STAFF CHANGES

No doubt you are all aware that we now have a completely new Engineering and Custodial staff. There may be problems and difficulties to be overcome in the initial familiarization period. I hope you will understand. However, I would appreciate it if you would let me know in writing of any problems and/or inadequacies in the system so that we can do our best to correct them.

For your information; the new Engineer (who will be working



King Edward Campus

the day shift is Dave Bonnell.

NOTE: The change in Engineering and Custodial staff is the result of the separation of the College from Vancouver School Board. Because of this, School Board employees had to be reassigned to School Board facilities.

J.D.B.

4) ADMINISTRATORS AND FACULTY, PLEASE NOTE!

In the absence of our Shop Steward, Al Stusiak, his duties will be handled by Frank Fornelli in Counselling.

B.McD.

5) ON HOLIDAY

Lynanne Sharpe of the Pharmacy Department will be on holiday from July 9 through September 8. During her absence all telephone calls and messages will be taken by Mr. Casey.

E.C.C.

6) POSITION OPENING

King Edward Campus requires a Librarian. Applications are to be submitted no later than 1976 07 09. See Faculty Bulletin Boards for details.

R.F.C.

7) RECEIVED FROM THE CALGARY BOARD OF EDUCATION:

IT ARRIVED HERE!

8) THOUGHT FOR THE WEEK

The over-riding goal of all instructors is to help people learn how to learn. Whether it is a skill, a service, a profession, or a diploma, this is a real test of the curriculum.

9) BEWARE OF THE THIEF!

There have been a number of thefts on Campus recently. For this reason, greater care should be taken to ensure security of college and personal property. Some suggestions:

- (1) Do not leave cash or cheques in desks or cupboards, even if they are locked. Store all cash in the Main Office vault.
- (2) Be doubly careful that equipment is not left in accessible areas and that all rooms, cupboards, etc., are locked.
- (3) Do not leave purses and other personal valuables unattended. As a precaution, carry a minimum of cash and only those valuable papers that are regularly in use.

Be on the look out for suspicious persons and/or behavior. Question or report anyone who does not seem to "belong" in a particular place at a particular time. While we don't like to think it, the culprit could be an "insider".

W

J.D.B.

10) NEW ARRIVAL

Matthew arrived early Tuesday a.m. to George and Beverly Reid. Beverly is also an instructor at K.E.C. (4th and last son!)

R.F.C.

11) MORE HOLIDAYS!

Dorothy Moutter, Office Manager, will be on holiday from 07 12 through 07 23. In her absence, Mary Griffith will assume her duties.

CORRECTION: Lee Powell will be on holiday from 07 09 through 09 10. Last week's paper credited him with almost a year's vacation! Sorry Lee! Gordon Griffin will handle his calls during this period.